5/4/10 Board Meeting Once Through Cooling Deadline: 4/13/10 by 12 noon

From:

Jurek Zarzycki <jurekzarzycki@yahoo.com>

To: Date: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
4/10/2010 7:14 AM

Subject:

Comment Letter - OTC Policy

Apr 10, 2010

Chairman Charlie R. Hoppin 1001 I Street Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairman Hoppin,

Please phase out the Once-Through-cooling in California power plants. It's needlessly destructive and it demages California. We can't afford this. I would even pay higher rates for my electricity that to know how much destruction my electricity is responsible for.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jurek Zarzycki 48775 Flagstaff Ct Fremont, CA 94539-8049 (510) 651-8711

